10-30-2019 Town Council Meeting
Responses to Council Questions

ITEM #10: Consider Modifying the Process to Interview Applicants to the Boards
with Semi-Autonomous Authority

Council Question:
Would this mean that these semiautonomous boards would not make recommendations
anymore for members?

Staff Response:
The proposed change does not prevent advisory boards and commissions from continuing to
make recommendations.



